CHURCHLANDS
Dear Parents/Guardians of Year 5/6 students RENIQRHIGH SCHOOU

I would like to invite you as a parent of a Year 5 or 6 student attending a school in our enrolment zone, to
visit Churchlands SHS on the morning of Friday 1 September 2017.

This visit will provide a firsthand account of a day at Churchlands SHS and an opportunity to view our
school’s facilities and the teaching and learning processes.

The Principal, Mr Hunt, will make a brief presentation to you on the school’s educational vision and values
together with important processes and policies. He will also use this opportunity to outline the outstanding
academic performance of our Year 12 exit students, which gets lost in publicised tables due to the sheer
size of our student population. Mr Hunt will introduce key staff and provide you with the opportunity to
ask questions. In small groups parents will then be taken on a tour of the school. We anticipate the tour
will finish at approximately 11.00am. Due to the anticipated size of the tour we ask parents not to bring any
school aged children to the tour. Year 6 students attending Churchlands SHS in 2018 will be involved in an
Orientation Day on either the 23" or 24" November 2017. If you have already attended a school tour in the
past there is no need to attend this tour.

At the conclusion, a light morning tea will be served where follow up questions and conversations can be
held with available staff.

Details are as follows:

Date: Friday 1 September 2017

Time: 9:20am

Venue: Churchlands Concert Hall — on Lucca Street

Parking: Parking around the school site is at a premium hence | suggest the following:

¢ No parking on school grounds as bays are all marked for staff that may arrive at different
times during the day.

e From 9:10am onwards the bus bays along Lucca Street become available.

e There is limited parking at the pool and along Memory Close

e Parking does exist in side streets adjacent to both sides of the school.

| look forward to meeting with you soon. Please RSVP to Administration on 9441 1700 for catering
purposes.

Yours sincerely
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Bernie Dunn

Associate Principal — Junior School
2 August 2017



